
Art Nadler, 
Public Information Officer 

 (702) 486-1100 x1139 
or (775) 688-1141 x1139 

 
 
 
 
 
    

3rd ANNUAL MISSION COOL OFF WINNERS CHOSEN 

The Nevada State Contractors Board and the Southern 

Nevada Air Conditioning Refrigeration Service Contractors 

Association (SNARSCA) are pleased to announce three 

households that were chosen in the 3rd Annual Mission Cool 

Off program to have their air conditioning units replaced for free by volunteers of the Southern 

Nevada Air Conditioning Refrigeration Service Contractors Association.  

     The individuals who will receive new air conditioners are: Rena Gorre, Patsy Pope and Kathleen 

Ludyen.  

     Anna Fleming and Jennie Lopez where chosen to have their units repaired for free.  

     The program was limited to the first 100 applications received between Feb. 1-29, 2008.  

Selections were made by Nevada State Contractors Board and SNARSCA representatives, based upon 

a family’s special circumstances or needs. 

     The following SNARSCA member companies either donated equipment or labor for the 3rd Annual 

Mission Cool Off program: Universal Refrigeration, Inc.; Sierra Air Conditioning; Lennox Industries; 

Walker Crane; Sun Country Heating and Cooling; Ferguson Heating and Cooling; Sahara Air 

Conditioning and Heating, Inc.; Dick Worthen Distributing; and Hacienda Air, LLC. 

 

-- more -- 



    SNARSCA is a non-profit corporation committed to promoting and protecting the interests and 

welfare of the industry, its members and the public. 

     The Nevada State Contractors Board has the responsibility to promote quality construction by 

Nevada licensed contractors through a regulatory licensing system designed to protect the health, 

welfare and safety of the public. 
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